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Kevin Harding

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: Dismissal of TVC NY License LLC, Shared Construction Permit for 
WNYN-LD, New York, New York, File No. 0000078764 

From: Naftalin, Charles R (WAS - X77040) <Charles.Naftalin@hklaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:01 AM 
To: Barbara Kreisman <Barbara.Kreisman@fcc.gov>; Shaun Maher <Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov>; Mark Colombo 
<Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov>; Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov> 
Cc: José Ramón Grau-Pelegri (jose@tcpr.com) <jose@tcpr.com>; Lawrence Rogow <rogow@ventechgroup.com>; 
Meltzer, Ari <AMeltzer@wiley.law> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Dismissal of TVC NY License LLC, Shared Construction Permit for WNYN-LD, New York, New York, 
File No. 0000078764  
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On behalf of  TVC NY License LLC (“TVC”), the licensee of WNYN-LD, New York, New York (Facility ID 
74305) (“WNYN”), TVC requests dismissal of its shared low power television station construction permit, File 
No. 0000078764, under which WNYN would be the “sharee” station with WNJJ-LD, Paterson, New Jersey 
(“WNJJ”) as the “sharer” station.  This dismissal is based upon TVC’s understanding of telephonic discussions 
held on June 28, 2022 among members of the FCC’s staff, TVC and Venture Technologies Group, LLC 
(“VTG”), the licensee of WNJJ.  The substance of those discussions are as follows.  
  

TVC dismisses its current shared low power television (“LPTV”) station construction permit. 
  
VTG promptly will apply to make its current WNJJ Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) operation 

permanent by submission of an FCC construction permit application.  Upon grant of that construction permit, 
VTG promptly will file an FCC license application to cover it.   

  
Promptly after grant of the FCC license application for the WNJJ STA operation, VTG will file an FCC 

construction permit application to move the WNJJ operation to that certain antenna structure located on Staten 
Island, New York, owned by the Archdiocese of New York (FCC Antenna Registration Number 1013990) (the 
“Staten Island Tower”).  Upon grant of that construction permit, VTG will construct the LPTV station, with full 
support by TVC, as contemplated under the Channel Sharing Agreement between VTG and TVC already before 
the FCC.  VTG will file an FCC license application to cover that construction permit promptly upon completion 
of the construction.   

  
Promptly after FCC grant to VTG of the license for operation of the LPTV station on the Staten Island 

Tower, TVC will file its FCC construction permit application to channel share with VTG on that LPTV station 
channel, with VTG being the sharer and TVC being the sharee.  Upon grant of that construction permit, WNYN 
will begin channel sharing with WNJJ and, promptly thereafter, TVC will file a license to cover application and 
VTG will file a modification of the license for WNJJ to add WNYN as a shared station. 
  
Upon this understanding, TVC respectfully requests dismissal of its shared low power television station 
construction permit, referenced above. 
  
Please communicate with me in the event that there are any questions.  
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